
FIELD INSPECTION NOTES OF THE DISTRICT FOREST OFFICER, 

WANAPARTHY AT PROPOSED AREA FOR LAYING OF OPTICAL FIBER 

PROJECT on 05.05.2023. 

 

 I along with the Forest Range Officer, Wanaparthy inspected the location of laying of 

Optical Fiber Cable along the road within the existing RoW at Wanaparthy forest Division in 

favour of M/s Telesonic Networks Limited. 

 

Name of the 

ReserveForest 
Legal status 

Area of the forest 

block as per 

notification 

Area proposed 

Wanaparthy 
Notified U/s 4 , vide GO MS No 782 

Food and Agriculture Forest III, Dated 

18.04.1971. 

 

5661.314 

Laying of Optical 

Fiber Cable of 

7883.63 Mtrs 

TOTAL 0.3548 

Ha 

 

 The proposed forest area for diversion is falling in Compt No.497 & 498 of Peddagudem 

beat, Compt No 499 of Savaigudem Beat of Peddagudem Section Compt No 496 of Wanaparthy 

Beat of Wanaparthy Section in Wanaparthy Reserve of Wanaparthy Range. The user agency has 

proposed that the required forest area is about 0.3548 Ha for laying of Optical Fiber Cable as 

there is no alternate area for suitable for the project. During field inspection it is observed that, 

the density is 0.1 to 0.3 and there is less tree growth to extract. The proposed alignment is along 

the existing Road and within the road margins. There are no tree growth to be extracted in the 

proposed area. There are no endangered/rare/unique species of flora and fauna is present in this 

area.  

 

 

 

  

As per the User Agency the forest area is proposed for diversion is unavoidable and 

barest minimum required for the project. It is observed that no violation took place, the work is 

not commenced so far.  

  

District Forest Officer, 

Wanaparthy & Gadwal. 

 


